
Summary of Individual Executive 
Member Decision taken on 
31 January 2006 
 
 
 
Individual Decision No: ID1123 
Portfolio Member: Councillor Keith Chopping – Deputy Leader of Council also responsible for 

Planning and Highways 
 

Proposed Waiting Restrictions – Holmwood Avenue, Calcot 
 
Resolved that: 
 
(1) given the responses received during the Statutory Consultation, it is recommended that the proposed 

waiting restrictions are not introduced and that no further action be taken; 
 
(2) the respondents be informed accordingly. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This decision is eligible to be ‘called-in’. However, if the decision has not been ‘called-in’ by 5.00pm on 
8 February 2006, then it will be implemented. 
 
If you have any queries regarding this decision, please contact: 
David Cook, Policy and Research Officer on Ext 2475     e-mail: dcook@westberks.gov.uk 


